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THE NEW ZEALAND GAZETTE 

LOCAL RATES SCALE OF CHARGES 

NORTH ISLAND MAIN LINE AND BRANCHES 
1. Butter and Cheese 

To 

Auckland or 
Southdown 

Auckland or 
Southdown 

Auckland or 
Southdown 

Auckland or 
Southdown 

Rate 

£23 8s. Id. per 8-ton wagon. Smaller quantities to be charged 
74s. 6d. per ton with a minimum of 30 cwt. per consignment, 
provided the charge when computed at this rate shall not be 
more than for a fully loaded wagon. 

£29 I2s. 6d. per 8-ton wagon. Smaller quantities to be charged 
85s. 10d. per ton with a minimum of 30 cwt. per consignment, 
provided the charge when computed at this rate shall not be 
more than for a fully loaded wagon. 

£23 16s. Id. per 8-ton wagon. Smaller quantities to be charged 
6Is. 7d. per ton with a minimum of 30 cwt. per consignment, 
provided the charge when computed at this rate shall not be 
more than for a fully loaded wagon. 

£20 2s. 3d. per 8-ton wagon. 

b Maungaturoto Auckland or £23 9s. lld. per 8-ton wagon. Smaller quantities to be charged 
6Is. 5d. per ton, provided the charge when computed at this 
rate shall not be more than for a fully loaded wagon. 

b Paerata 

b Fernleigh 

b Morrinsville 

b Te Aroha 

b Katikati 

b Tauranga 

b Te Puke 

Southdown 

Auckland or 
Southdown 

Auckland or 
Southdown 

Auckland or 
Southdown 

Auckland or 
Southdown 

Auckland or 
Southdown 

Auckland or 
Southdown 

Auckland or 
Southdown 

£9 7s. lld. per 8-ton wagon. 

£11 9s. 8d. per 8-ton wagon. 

£20 14s. 8d. per 8-ton wagon. 

£15 16s. per 8-ton wagon. 

£21 18s. 10d. per 8-ton wagon. Smaller quantities to be charged 
65s. 2d. per ton with a minimum of 30 cwt. per consignment, 
provided the charge when computed at this rate shall not be 
more than for a fully loaded wagon. 

£21 18s. 10d. per 8-ton wagon. Smaller quantities to be charged 
65s. 2d. per ton with a minimum of 30 cwt. per consignment, 
provided the charge when computed at this rate shall not be 
more than for a fully loaded wagon. 

£23 15s. 5d. per 8-ton wagon. Smaller quantities to be charged 
67s. per ton with a minimum of 30 cwt. per consignment, 
provided the charge when computed at this rate shall not be 
more than for a fully loaded wagon. 
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